
S e r v i n g  T h i s  S u n d a y  F e b r u a r y  2 7  
Altar Guild:  Bobby Stilley, Churchill Jenkins, Woodie Woodward, 

Margaret Thompson 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Jan Bitting and Hunter Jenkins 

(Monday):  Libby Jones and Jeannie Dusenbury 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Phillip Thompson (Head Usher), Billy Joe Calhoun, Jack 

Driggers, Chris Johnson, Jimmy Hammond, Craig Hyman, Jimmy 
Jones, Blake Martin, George Martin, Dick Sayre, Ernie Turnes, 
Duc Watts    

Nursery Volunteers:  Jon Hayes, Allison Dudley, Amanda Roof, 
Emmy Hood, Thomas Hickman 

Children’s Church:   Charles and Kathy Hucks 
UMYF Supper:  Mark and Debby Brooks 
Evening Service (Hut):  Edith Hucks 
 

S e r v i n g  N e x t  S u n d a y  M a r c h  6  
Altar Guild:  Wilmarie Boatwright and Callie Timbes 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Hunter Jenkins and Wilmarie 

Boatwright (Monday):  Margaret Thompson and Maxine Dunn 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks 
Ushers:  Mark Brooks (Head Usher), Jim Edwards, Chad Hardwick, 

Tommy Harper, Garvin Huggins, Billy Jones, Bennie Land,  
Britt Stiltner, Brad Todd, John Hayes, Alex Todd    

Nursery Volunteers:  Jessica and Brian Hardee, Chelsa Fenner,  
Julia Brooks, Ann Morgan Fallaw 

Children’s Church:   Jim and Christi Edwards 
UMYF Supper:  Tammy Steiner and Pat Jordan 
Evening Service (Hut):  Reverend Mac Kinnett 
 

Known Congregational Concerns 
Hospitals:   
Assisted Living Facilities:  

Med-Star: Dena McGinn; Kingston:  Ruth Anderson; Sumter:  
Ruth Land; Laurinburg, NC:  Carolyn Cox; Conway Manor:  
Edith Lewis, Mildred Jones; Agape Senior Living:  Gladys 
Alexander  

At Home: Sylvia Avant, Jane Gore, Rebecca Steen, Betty Jo 
Huggins, Diane Rodwell, Gwen Mishoe, Wallace Singleton, 
Carmen Smith, Tony and Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, 
Tommy Jordan, Dale James, Irene Calhoun,  Gene Grace 
Holbert,  Gene Parker, Ruth Thomas. 

 

T h i s  W e e k  a t  F i r s t  C h u r c h  
 
Sunday, February 27 
  10:00 a.m. Sunday School 
  10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Fellowship Hall 
  4:30 p.m. Youth Orchestra / Fellowship Hall 
  4:30 p.m. Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs / The Hut 
  5:30 p.m. Children’s Program:  3rd- 7th Grades / FLC 
  5:30 p.m. UMYF / FLC 
  6:00 p.m. Evening Service / The Hut 
   
Monday, February 28 
  6:30 p.m. Youth Bible Study / FLC 
     
Tuesday, March 1 
  9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting / FLC Senior Room 
  10:00 a.m. Burroughs/Collins Circle / FLC 
  12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline 
  6:00 p.m. SPRC Meeting / FLC 
                       
Wednesday, March 2 
  12:15 p.m. Organ Demonstration for Calvary Christian  
  5:00 p.m. Recorder Consort / The Hut 
  5:00 p.m. Children’s Program:  Jesus and Prayer / FLC 
  5:30 p.m. Wednesday Evening Meal / FLC 
  6:00 p.m. Anderson Group / FLC 
  6:30 p.m. YWJ Bible Study / FLC  
  7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Sanctuary 
 
 
      

FUMC Staff 

The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org 
Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 
Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Children & Youth  neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org 
Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 
Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org 
Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org 
Phillip Edwards, Facilities Manager phillip.edwards@fumcconway.org 
Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery 
 

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it. 
Reduce, reuse, and recycle! 

First  
United Methodist Church 

1001 Fifth Avenue 
Conway, South Carolina 29526 

(843) 488-4251 www.fumcconway.org 
 

YwJ 

Daily Prayers from Scripture 

February 27 
The Habit of Prayer (Luke 5:16) 

February 28 
Rebekah prays for understanding (Genesis 25: 21-23) 

March 1 
A Prayer for Protection (Psalm 3) 

March 2 
The Lord’s Prayer (Matthew 6: 9-13) 

March 3 
Cain prays for mercy (Genesis 4: 13-14) 

March 4 
Mary and the angel’s startling news (Luke 1: 26-38) 

March 5 
The Tax Collector prays for mercy (Luke 18: 10-14) 

New! Starting March 9 @ 5:00-5:30 p.m. 
Children’s Program:  Jesus and Prayer 

Wednesday Evening Meal @ 5:30 p.m. 
This week’s menu:  Tacos, Black Beans, Salad Bar and Dessert  

No reservation required:  $5 per person, $15 per family.  

Wednesday Evening Bible Study @ 6:30 p.m. 
Joining in Jesus’ Prayer 



In the Life of Our Church 
A New Baby! 
David William Cecil IV was born on Tuesday, February 22 to 
proud parents, Mary Catherine and Billy, big-sister Annie, 
grandparents, Jo Ann and Howard Smith and great grandmother, 
Mildred Jones.  Congratulations! 
 
Sunday, March 6 
Next Sunday we will have a formal consecration service for the 
newly renovated Sanctuary.  Special music will be provided and 
we will celebrate communion.  Please plan to attend and enjoy 
this exceptional time in the history of FUMC.  
 
Big Thank You! 
As you look around the beautiful Sanctuary this morning please 
remember those in the church family who gave so graciously of 
their time and energy!  Please take a moment to thank God for 
each one and their tireless dedication to FUMC. We are truly 
blessed.    
 
Hey Third – Seventh Graders! 
Hey Third-Seventh Graders, we’re starting something new!  
When:  Sunday nights. Where:  FLC Jr. High Room.  Supper is at 
5:30 pm Bible Study is 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. BRING YOUR BIBLE! 
 
Burroughs/Collins Circle  
The Burroughs/Collins Circle will meet on Tuesday, March 1 at 
10:00 a.m. in the FLC.  There will be a guest speaker from CASA.  
Donations of paper products for CASA will be appreciated.  
 
Henry/Rogers Circle 
The Henry/Rogers Circle will meet on Monday, March 7 at 7:00 
p.m. in the FLC Senior Room. 
 
SPRC Meeting 
There will be a SPRC Meeting on Tuesday, March 1 at 6:00 p.m. 
in the FLC.  Members, please plan to attend:  Wilmarie 
Boatwright, Delan Stevens, Britt Stiltner, Jan Gawith, Ken Senn, 
George Goldfinch, Jessica Hardee, Ashley Hood, Chris Johnson, 
Tom Overby and Tammy Steiner. 
 
SCREAM Retreat 
SCREAM Release forms are in, see Neal today.  If your child is 
going on the SCREAM retreat, the final deadline for money and 
forms is Friday, March 4. 

Salkehatchie 
For those planning to participate in Salkehatchie 2011, 
registration forms and payment need to be turned in as soon as 
possible.  See Neal Hendrick or Blake Martin for more details.  
 
Finance Committee Meeting 
The Finance Committee will meet on Monday, March 7 at 6:30 
p.m. in the FLC.  This is an important meeting.  Members please 
mark your calendars and plan to attend.    
 
Flower Calendar 
Altar flowers are greatly needed for the coming months. Please 
sign up today for a Sunday that is meaningful to you or your 
family. 
 
Shepherd’s Table:  Cooking 
FUMC is scheduled to cook at the Shepherd’s Table on 
Wednesday, March 9.  Those who would like to help, please be 
at the location by 2:30 p.m.  See Brad Todd if you would like to 
participate in The Shepherd’s Table ministry.  
 
UMW General Meeting 
All ladies of FUMC are invited to the UMW general meeting on 
Tuesday, March 8 at 7:00 p.m. in the FLC.  Our featured speaker 
will be Reverend Pam Blankenship, the choir director at Union 
UMC.  Join us for an evening of spiritual growth and fellowship. 
 
United Methodist Men 
UMM will meet on Saturday, March 12 at 8:00 a.m. for breakfast 
in the FLC, great food and fellowship!  Bring a guest! 
 
United Methodist Women 
A UMW Yard & Bake Sale will be held on Saturday, April 2 to 
support missions. Donations will be accepted on March 31 & 
April 1 in the Fellowship Hall.  Help us help others!  
 
Lay Speaking Class 
The “Lay Speakers Tell Stories” class will be held at Little River 
UMC in May in the afternoon or early evening.  Anyone 
interested should register with Edith Hucks. 
 
Two Pianos/Eight Hands Concert 
The Two Pianos/Eight Hands Concert will be held on Sunday, 
March 20 at 4:00 P.M. in the Sanctuary. 
 

Lenten Organ Meditations 
Lenten Organ Meditations will begin at Noon on Wednesday, 
March 16 and continue every Wednesday through April 13. Billy 
Fallaw will be the organist for the concerts. These 30 minute 
concerts are offered to the church and community as a time to 
set ourselves apart from the world during Lent to meditate on 
what God has done for us through Jesus Christ. 
 
Lenten Luncheon 
The first Lenten Luncheon will be held on Thursday, March 17 at 
noon.  Kingston Presbyterian Church will be hosting and 
Reverend Dr. Bob Guffy will be the speaker.  
 
March Outreach Project 
On March 6 we will begin collecting “Gently Used” or “New” 
Kitchen Items for Help4Kids. (Examples:  Pots, pans, dishes, 
glasses, flatware, small appliances in working condition, etc.) 
Please leave all donations in the FLC Outreach Area.  Working 
stoves and refrigerators are a continuous need.  Please call the 
church office for pickup arrangements of large appliances. 
  

Birthdays This Week 
February 27:  Donald Garvine, Sheila Kyzer 
February 28:  Libby Saville, Bridgette Harper 

March 1:  Anna Lou Johnson, Diana Rodwell, Jenny Chanaca 
March 2:  Irene Calhoun;  

March 3:  Joey Jones, Alice Nelson 
March 4:  Marie Scott 

March 5:  Bennie Land, Amelia Wood  
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School 128 
Morning Worship    210 
Evening Service    22 

 
Stewardship Report 

 
 Operating 6,061.45 
 Building Fund 3,947.00 
 Total 10,008.45 
  

CAP Food Needs for March 
Canned Meats, Canned Vegetables, Rice, Cereal   

All non-perishable foods are needed.  Inventory is very low.  


